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TEACHER TECH SUMMIT 2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/ DICs
Elementary and Secondary Scheol Heads
Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. Enclosed is OUA MEMO 00-0222-0172 dated February 28, 2022 titled Teacher
Tech Summit 2022,

2. The Department of Education (DepEd) is privileged to work closely in partnership
with T4 Education to engage and enhance the transformative delivery of
instruction that is future-ready and future-proof. In this regard, all DepEd
teaching and non-teaching personnel are highly encouraged to register and
join the said Summit organized by T4 Education scheduled on March 25-26,
2022. The virtual conference is co-hosted by The World Bank and Owl
Adventures.

- 3. To register, visit https://eul.hubs.ly/yOfRGCO.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is enjoined.

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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OUA MEMO 00-0222-0172
MEMORANDUM
28 February 2022

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schoolsg Division Superintendents
Principals and School Heads
Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel

Subject: TEACHER TECH SUMMIT 2022

The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the
Information and Communications Technelogy Service (ICTS) supports the upgrade
and upskilling of teaching and non-teaching personnel’s competency in digital
literacy education. Numerous free online webinars have been available through
the intemet since face-to-face gatherings and conferences with bigger audiences
were put on hold due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The quench for leaming to
augment skills in instructional delivery using the latest technologies became a
normal curve which quickly advanced many teachers to grasp the new normal way
of teaching and learning.

The Department of Education (DepEd) is privileged to work closely in
partnership with T4 Education to engage and enhance the transformative delivery
of instruction that is future-ready and future-proof. All DepEd teaching and non-
teaching personnel are highly encouraged to register and join the Teacher Tech
Summit 2022 organized by T4 Education scheduled on 25-26 March 2022, The
virtual conference is co-hosted by The World Bank and Owl Adventures. To register,
please visit https.//eul hubs.lv/vOfRGCO.

For questions, concems, and clarifications on this subject, please contact
Mr. Mark Anthony C. Sy, Head of the ICTS-Educational Technology Unit (EdTech),
through email at mark.sy002@deped.gov.ph.

For information and widest dissemination.
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